
 
 

 

March 22, 2017 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

Dectron is pleased to announce that effective Monday, March 27, we will be fully operational from our new facility 
located at: 

5685 Rue Cypihot 

Saint-Laurent 

Quebec, Canada, H4S 1R3 

Please note that our phone, fax and emails will remain the same. 

 

 

This move enables Dectron to further enhance your experience with us. The entire Dectron team will be under the same 
roof, which will improve efficiency and response time to our customers.  

Our new building boasts 145,652 square feet of manufacturing 
space and 11,022 square feet of recently renovated office space. 
Dectron has also invested in new equipment such as four, 1 ton 
cranes and two, 5 ton cranes. In addition, we now have an interior 
pit dock for loading inside the building, as well as 11 exterior docks 
for receiving and shipping. 

On behalf of everyone at Dectron, thank you for your business. We 
look forward to continuing our relationships with our valued 
customers and partners. Please feel free to contact us to arrange a 
visit and tour of our new facility! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Horatiu Radu 

Operations Vice President | Vice President of Operations   

T.  1.514.336.3330 ext. 235 |  T. 1.888.DECTRON 
T. 1.800.800.1868    |  F. 1.514.336.2236 


